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Timaru
High Scho
Robotics Club

To the Rotary Club of Timaru,

Firstly, we apologize for the lateness of this letter but we would like the thank you very much
for the grant we received for equipment for the Robotics Club.

It was incredibly exciting opening up the packages and meeting the Spheros (round robotic
devices) for the first time and controlling their movement.

Mrs Kay who helped the Club in 2018 has shifted schools and our new teacher is Ms Trainor
who is also the Art teacher. We have plans this year to use the Spheros to roll through paint
and onto paper or canvas to create artworks that we then will auction off to raise further
money to go towards building our own larger device. At this stage we are thinking about a
‘heli-chair’. This will require us to write the coding and programmes for it as well and building
it. ‘

We will continue with online tutorials to learn the art of coding.

Again, thank you for your support.

Timaru Girl’s High School Robotics Club
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